


Ellie McGowan (President):

- An email was sent out on Monday in regards to heating on campus.
- A group email was sent out to a student organization this week causing

some confusion about the Pay It Forward program. In response to that,
this program is NOT being disbanded.

Director Reports

Amya Ferguson, Diversity and Inclusion: no report.

Hanna Scott, Election Ways and Means: no report.

Emma Gage, Enrollment Management & Student Success:

- Successful freshman council meeting was held on Monday.

Conor Washburn, Government Relations:

- No report. This is Connor’s last SGA meeting due to graduating in
December.

Shana Leuking, Public Relations: no report
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